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MAULDIN CIVITAN CLUB BLOOD DRIVE 
Mauldin Civitan Club partnered with The Blood 
Connection and held a Blood Drive at First Baptist 
Church in Mauldin SC on May 28, 2022. 

Many thanks to Belita Broadus who was the 
coordinator of the blood drive.  

Blood donations are ongoing. If you can give blood 
at one of the centers, our group code to credit our 
drive is CLT233618. If you go to one of the Blood 
Vessels try to use this code. Ask family, friends and 
give them the code number. Every donation has the 
power to save up to 3 lives. 
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President’s Message 

Greetings Mauldin Civitans!  

We have certainly had a mix of beautiful and destructive weather 
recently. Thankfully the warm sunshine and gentle rains have 
been the greater part of our days. I hope you all have some fun 
summer plans ahead of you!  

We had a successful Blood Drive at Mauldin First Baptist Church. 
Thank you to Belita for organizing this as liaison with the Blood 
Connection and getting the information out to the community. 

Jimmy also delivered flyers in the Mauldin area. Floyd did a great job as contact with Mauldin 
First Baptist Church. Thank you to our many club members who came out and gave blood and 
to those who tried to give but could not for one reason or another. We hope some of you tried 
again at the Blood Center and were successful! 
 

We are still raising funds for the March for Babies until June 30, 2022. A little over half of our 
club members have donated and we are finally over $1,000! Wooohooo!  We are up to $1,014.  
If you haven't made your donation, yet, we have several ways you can give. You can mail a 
check or cash to our Mauldin Civitan Club PO Box 1068, or you can mail it to me at Suzi 
Knebusch 3 Rose Wood Drive Greenville, SC 29607.  You may also bring your donation to our 
picnic on June 16 at the shelter behind the Sports Center in Mauldin.  Finally, you may make a 
donation on our March for Babies Team page at 
https://www.marchforbabies.org//team/mauldincivitans. We may not make our goal of $2,000, 
but we can certainly get closer to it by June 30, 2022. It would be great to have 100% 
participation by our club. 

I hope we have great weather for our picnic on June 16, 2022 at 6:00 at the large shelter behind 
the Mauldin Sports Center where we had it last year. We will have great food, fellowship, and 
fun!!  This is a membership event so invite friends, family, coworkers, and acquaintances that 
would be good prospective members. We will need a head count by Tuesday so we have 
enough food and fun for all! 

We will be baking cookies at Ronald McDonald House on June 23, 2022 and on July 14, 2022 at 
12 noon. Contact Bernice if you are interested in one of these days. This is such a nice way to 
put smiles on the faces of people going through difficult times. 

Our Civitan International Convention is July 4-7, 2022 in San Antonio Texas. I am excited to be 
representing you and the SC District. Although I will not become Governor due to the structural 
changes made by the International Board of Directors, I am your Mauldin Civitan Club President 
and will be SC Governor-Elect until September 30, 2022.  

https://www.marchforbabies.org/team/mauldincivitans
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Our Mauldin Civitans continue to make me proud with our commitment to Knowledge, 
Fellowship, and Service. Thank you for all you do! 
 
Yours in service, 
 

Suzi Knebusch 

 

MAULDIN CIVITAN BUSINESS MEETING MAY 19, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SC DISTRICT CIVITAN MEETING MAY 14, 2022  COLUMBIA SC 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Planning for the June 16th Picnic Discussing the Blood Drive 

Discussing Other Civitan Business 

Four Jr  Civitans receiving $500 

Scholarships to the college or university 

they will attend 

Gov. Richard Gay with current SC Jr 

Civitan governor and incoming SC Jr 

Civitan Governor 
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MAULDIN CIVITAN  MEETING APRIL 21, 2022 GREENVILLE YMCA RECESS PROGRAM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Mauldin Planning Commission and Building Codes departments approved a 

zoning change within the BridgeWay Station planned development to allow a 152-

unit housing complex aimed at senior living. The four-story building proposed by 

Buvermo Investments would consist of market rate apartments for seniors 55 and 

older.  Access would be from internal corridors and there would be 167 parking 

spaces, including garage space. 

 

 

 

Blessing the Meeting and the food 

Telling us about RECESS from 

his perspective 
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NEXT MEETING 

ANNUAL PICNIC, THURSDAY, JUNE 16, 2022, 6:00 PM, SHELTER AT MAULDIN 

SPORTS CENTER. INVITE PROSPECTIVE MEMBERS, FAMILY, FRIENDS, AND CO-

WORKERS. 

 

 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

 

Whenever you find yourself doubting how far you can go, just remember how 

far you have come. 

Author Unknown 


